
January 18, 2024 

Hello EJCS Families,  

Just a few quick pieces of information to share. There was an error in my communication to families 

yesterday, to clarify, our next school council meeting will be next Thursday, January 25. There is no 

council meeting this evening.  

We know it has been colder temperatures and families want to drop their children off as close as 

possible to the school. Our parking lot is for staff parking, and accessible parking for students who 

require this. If you are dropping or picking up your child, please use the Drop and Go area at the front of 

the school. We realize it is tight out there for parking, but the safety of our students remains a number 

one priority. Please make every attempt to not drop off in the parking lot area.  

Thank you for your understanding, 

Jolene Becker  


